Cumbria & the Borders Solway Jaguar Region

Events were in full swing last month with the sun gods shining on us at Holker Hall and the increasingly popular Netherby Hall show amongst others. Our Region event of the year at Dalemain proved less so, with the worst weather in over 20 years of attending. Spirits were not dampened though, everyone turned up with a fine display of almost 30 Jaguars and Daimlers. Our tent and gazebo providing an excellent focal point throughout the day. 

Our guest speaker for September was Paul Gilligan, a regular contributor to our monthly newsletter. He gave a very interesting and thought provoking talk on the motor industry, both past and into the near future which made for a fascinating question & answer session. Make sure you don't miss October's meeting where Callum Mckechnie will be giving us a talk on the JLR Classic facility. Finally, this year's Christmas lunch will be held at the Roundthorn on the 15th December. Make sure you have booked as time is running out. 

*********************************************************************************************
NOTE TO REGIONAL NEWS EDITOR......
I have attached one photo
Caption as follows.........
Malcolm and Graham's Jaguar powered Ronart seeks shelter at Dalemain 

